
 
 

 

 
 
December 11, 2020 
 
Lawanda Gilbert 
NJ Board of Public Utilities  
Office of Cable Television  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor  
Trenton, NJ  08625  
 
Re: Service Electric - 60-Day Progress Report 
 
 
Dear Director Gilbert, 

 
Altice USA, Inc. (“Altice” or “the Company”) hereby files its Progress Report pursuant to 
Paragraph 17 of the NJ Board of Public Utilities’ Order of Approval authorizing Altice’s 
acquisition of the cable system formerly owned by Service Electric Cable T.V. of New Jersey, 
Inc. (“Service Electric”).  This Report follows the format of our prior Progress Reports, provides 
an update on the status of Altice’s ongoing efforts to integrate the former Service Electric system 
into the Company’s New Jersey network, and notes all other Ordering Conditions completed. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email at 
Marilyn.Davis16@alticeusa.com or mobile at (609) 218‐3254. 

 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Marilyn Davis 

Director, Government Affairs 
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